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the GCN.

April 2024

Fundraiser with Give & Garden
The GCN is again participating in the Give & Garden Fundraiser. This fundraiser
helps support the planting of our Civic Gardens around town including the rose
garden featured below. It will run from now to April 15th. The gladiolus and
dahlias are just some of the plants available. Please feel free to share the link
with others.

https://store.giveandgarden.com/pages/fundraiser/garden-club-of-norfolk--inc-garden-club-of-norfolk
https://store.giveandgarden.com/products/mixed-gladiolus-15-bulbs
https://store.giveandgarden.com/products/blue-boy-decorative-dahlia-3-root-divisions


GCN Annual Plant and Bake Sale
Date and Time: Saturday, May 18th from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m.
Location: Community Room, Norfolk Library, 2 Liberty Lane, Norfolk



JOIN THE GARDEN CLUB OF NORFOLK
For information about becoming an Active Member of the GCN or about supporting

the Club as a Friend, click the link to go to our website, Membership Form – The
Garden Club of Norfolk, Inc. (gardenclubofnorfolkma.com).

RESOURCES

Garden Club of Norfolk our award-winning website

Garden Club Federation of Massachusetts website

Gardening around Norfolk – Facebook group by GCN members Sam & Lyn Benton

https://gardenclubofnorfolkma.com/join-us/
https://gardenclubofnorfolkma.com/join-us/
https://gardenclubofnorfolkma.com/
https://www.gcfm.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/922570345156397
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